ST. CHARLES BORROMEO SCHOOL

4600 Ackerman Boulevard Phone: 937.434.4933 www.stcharles-kettering.org Kettering, Ohio 45429 Fax: 937.434.6692



February 26, 2018

Dear Parents of St. Charles Students,

St. Charles Borromeo Parish has established several scholarships to help make Catholic education accessible and affordable for everyone. These scholarships have been made available through the generous support of members of the parish as well as through the fundraising efforts of several parish organizations. We encourage all families whose children are in T-K through 8th grade to apply for tuition assistance.

St. Charles Borromeo School uses "FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment" to help us award scholarship monies to school families. Applications may be completed online through a secured portal at https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3XKP4. There is a \$28.00 application processing fee that is due when the application is submitted. The online application is the only way that we will be evaluating scholarship applications.

FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment receives the forms and works out recommendations based on need and the money we have available. Those recommendations are sent to Father Daniel Meyer Pastor, who along with Mr. David Bogle Principal and Mr. Steve Morris Business Manager, will use the results as a guideline to know how to dispense the tuition aid money. It is important for you to know that the information will be kept absolutely confidential.

The form must be completed and submitted to FACTS by <u>March 16, 2018</u>. We also use this information to notify you when outside scholarship opportunities become available.

Everyone seeking financial assistance, even if you have received assistance in the past, must submit the form to FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment. We encourage all seeking some tuition assistance to take advantage of this opportunity.

May God continue to bless your family and our parish.

Sincerely, Fr. Daniel Meyer